
January 12, 2017 

Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1313 Sherman Street 
(303) 866-3441, ext 3210 (office) 
(970) 218-9407 (cell) 
craig.godbout@state.co.us 

Dear Craig: 

I am writing to you on behalf of The Yampa/White/Green Basin 
Roundtable. To formally inform you that on January 11, 2017 Doug 
Monger motioned to approve the White River Storage Project-Phase 2 
Study, the motion was seconded by Chuck Grobe and unanimously 
approved by the Roundtable. The objective of this second phase study is to 
continue work associated with the Phase 1 study to refine the primary 
alternatives and continue to meet with key stakeholders. This Basin 
account grant request is for $85,000. This request includes a Statewide 
account request of $105,000 for a total WSRF funds request of $190,000. 

Sincerely, 
   
April McIntyre 
YWG Basin Roundtable Recorder 
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